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From the Head Teacher  
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As a school we are always searching for ways 
to further improve our school’s provision for 
all groups of children.  Hence, it is important 
that we continue to work in partnership with 
all our families, so that you can possibly offer 
a different perspective that will shape things 
even more accurately.   
 
So, with that in mind, we will be sending out a 
letter early next week, advertising a vacancy 
for a local Governor. This role will involve the 
successful candidate working alongside the 
school’s Governing Body and the Headteacher, 
in strategic, localised decision making about 
the running of the school. 
 
I look forward to receiving expression of    
interest from our families.     
 
 

 Mrs. Sofina Islam OBE, 
 Headteacher & NLE 
 

1N: Ayat 1F: Makador 

2W:  Angel 2M: Keira 

3L: Sumaiyah 3G:  Rumayya 

4B: Eesa 4C: Andre 

5A: Filip 5B: Nuradni 

6S: Ruqayah 6:Ethayani 

 
 

 
 

 
 

@stanton_bridge 

School Stars 
 

 

May I congratulate our children who gained 
School Star status for 

A Child Who Is Always Good and a 
GreatqRole Model 

Diary Dates 
 

 
Autumn half term begins on Satur-
day 23rd October 2021 to Sunday 
31st  October 2021 
 
Children return to school on Monday 1st 
November 2021 
 
Christmas Holiday begins on Saturday 
18th December 2021 and ends on     
Monday 3rd January 2022. 

Attendance Race 
 

On checking the attendance figures 
for week 4 of this term, Mrs Harris’s  
Year 6 class is still in  the lead and Mr 
Lillicrapp’s  year 3 class is  still in sec-
ond place. . But look out, hot on your 
heels is Year 2 Miss Walford’s class  
and Year 3 Mrs Good’s class. Well 
Done! 
 
It is now up to all of you to try to beat 
Year 6 and Year 3 by coming to school 
everyday and NOT being late! 
 
I wonder who will take the lead next 
week...Year 3 or Year 2 OR will it stay 
the same?!! 

Wellbeing 
 

As you are aware, our wellbeing team at Stanton 
Bridge have been working ever so hard to 
achieve the wellbeing award for schools which is 
delivered by Optimus education.  
 
We are delighted to say that we have now          
successfully achieved this award!  
 
This award  recognises that mental health and 
wellbeing sits at the heart of our school life. We 
are now committed to not only sustaining our 
wellbeing provision, but to continue to develop 
this further over the coming years.  
 
Thank you to parents for all your contributions 
through questionnaires.  



If you require this    
newsletter in  
LARGE PRINT    

                                                                   
please send a note into 
school with your child. 
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Remember you can contact us via the schools  
email: admin @ stantonbridge.coventry.sch.uk 


